
 

                                              

 

Friday 6th November 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Children in Need is on Friday 13th November. Our theme this year is ‘Champions 

of Change.’ The children have been given the opportunity to think of ways to 

raise money for Children in Need. I have had lots of ideas given to me and this 

year’s day is going to be extra exciting!  

Children can wear either their own clothes or wear something yellow to look like 

Pudsey. There will be prizes for the children who look most like Pudsey. All 

children must bring £1 to wear their something yellow or their own clothes. 

There will be lots of activities happening throughout the day. We will also be 

trying to cover our giant Pudsey again with 1p’s and 2p’s so please raid your 

money boxes. 

For Children in Need we are going to be doing a balloon release, all children will 

be given the opportunity next week during break times to buy a balloon for 50p 

that they will then release next Friday. The balloon release will take place at 

9.05am (weather permitting), after the children have been registered, so if you 

would like to stay and watch from the top playground please feel free. There 

will also be buckets for you to make donations, and there will be a cake sale for 

you to enjoy as well.  

Last year we made a massive £627.79, we know with everyone’s support we will 

be able to smash our record and help thousands of children across the UK. 

 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

Miss Dowler 


